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From: Heidi Meyer
To: MEPA-regs (EEA)
Subject: Proposed META wetlands policy change
Date: Monday, November 14, 2022 11:37:38 AM

THANK you for your wetlands e-blast! MassA is my longest supporting non profit! Below is
my letter:

Dear valued public service officials and staff:

I am a Somerville multi family homeowner, with solar panels, and for our planet's people and
protection, I strongly support the wetlands proposal.

Thank you, always for your public service.

Heidi Meyer
Registered voter 
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